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I oppose state bill 210. Mail in voting has been safe, reliable, and accessible for 25 

years. I have voted by mail in every election since its inception, and have appreciated 

how easy and convenient it is to use. Bringing back in-person voting is a blatant 

move to reduce the voting power of oregonians who experience barriers in accessing 

the voting booth - most often BIPOC and economically disadvantaged voters. 


